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Glaucoma
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ey i R v In 2007 Medicaid agreed to increase the reimbursement for corneal transplant

tissue (V2785) to cover the cost of the tissue at that time. The Columbia Eye
R znmnu%mﬁﬁﬂgwazo Surgery Center continues to provide this valuable service to patients in need
Comos ot Bt Do of corneal transplants. The tissue is wﬁo_umm.om from Lifepoint, Inc. and the
H. Holland Crosswell, 111, M.D.  COStS have increased. The cost of the tissue is $2,800 for whole globes and
$3,500 for pre-cut tissue for endothelial keratoplasties.

Corneal transplants are needed for many diseases of the cornea ranging from
keratoconus to corneal edema (swelling). Transplants can restore vision to
patients with these problems when there are no other alternatives. Historically,
very few Medicaid patients need this service but we feel it should be available
to all patients in need, regardless of their insurance coverage or inability to
pay out of pocket.

Offering corneal transplants at our ambulatory surgery center is important for
us to care for these patients. Our center has specialized equipment used to cut
and prepare the tissue for transplant. Also, we have highly trained personnel
that are required to set up and handle this equipment. I believe that we can
provide state of the art care very efficiently for these patients.

Thank you for your consideration in this matter. If any questions arise, please
feel free to contact me.
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